
From:                              Alexander.Davis2@met.police.uk
Sent:                               19 February 2020 22:27
To:                                   lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject:                          FW: Simon Cordell Update
 
Hi Lorraine,
 
Please see the below email which sent to you on the 30/12/2019 with the decision regarding SIMONS case.
 
Many thanks,
 
PC Alex DAVIS 2669NA ERT C 
Great Cambridge Industrial Estate Patrol Base (YB)
Units 17 to 19
Lincoln Road
Enfield
London
EN1 1SH
Radio no: 480504
 

From: Davis Alex H ‐ NA‐CU 
Sent: 30 December 2019 10:13
To: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Update
 
Hi Lorraine,
 
A decision has been made regarding Simon and no further action will be taken.
I appreciate yours and Simons patience with regards to the investigation.
 
Much appreciated,
 
PC Alex DAVIS 2669NA ERT C 
Great Cambridge Industrial Estate Patrol Base (YB)
Units 17 to 19
Lincoln Road
Enfield
London
EN1 1SH
PR: 480504
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 28 December 2019 10:00
To: Davis Alex H ‐ NA‐CU <Alexander.Davis2@met.police.uk>
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Update
 
Dear Alexander Davis
 
I am writing this email to see if there are any updates, I did send an email on the 23/12/2019 and have not have a reply. Could you
please let me have an update on the case for my son Simon Cordell, I know the last time you emailed me on the 29/09/2019 you
stated you was looking at an NFA outcome with your supervisor, but have had no update since this date.
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